Yale University Library Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library

Guide to the Chauncey Brewster Tinker Papers

GEN MSS 354



by Kathryn Rawdon

July 1998

P. O. Box 208330 New Haven, CT 06520-8330 (203) 432-2977 beinecke.library@yale.edu/ http://beinecke.library.yale.edu/

Table of Contents

Collection Overview	4
Requesting Instructions	4
Administrative Information	5
Immediate Source of Acquisition	
Conditions Governing Access	
Conditions Governing Use	
Preferred Citation	
Associated Materials	
CHAUNCEY BREWSTER TINKER, 1876-1963	
Scope and Contents	
Collection Contents	
Series I: Correspondence, 1899-1956	
CHAUNCEY BREWSTER TINKER CORRESPONDENCE	
THIRD PARTY CORRESPONDENCE	
Series II: Writings, 1913-1955	
GENERAL WRITINGS	
POEMS	
WRITINGS OF OTHERS	
Babb, James T.	
Bacon, Leonard	
Benét, Stephen Vincent	
Brown, E. K. (Edward Killoran)	
Case, Arthur Ellicot	
Chinard, Gilbert	
Curry, Kenneth	
Davis, F. Hadland	
Dennis, Leah	
Dodd, Lee Wilson	
Hagstrum, Jean H.	
Hendrickson, George Lincoln	
Henning, Julian	
Klaeber, Fr. (Friedrich)	
Knapp, Lewis M.	
Lamond[?], Bruce	
Martz, Louis Lohr	
Mason, Madeline	
Norwood, Luella F.	
Osgood, Charles Grosvenor	
Patton, Cornelius Howard	
Putney, Rufus	
Stern, Henry Root, Jr.	
Other Writings	
Unidentified	
Series III: Personal Papers, 1869-1956	
GENEALOGICAL PAPERS	
OTHER PERSONAL PAPERS	
Series IV: Financial Records, 1918-1956	
BILLS AND RECEIPTS FOR BOOK PURCHASES	
OTHER PAPERS	
Series V: Photographs, 1927-1941	
TINKER, CHAUNCEY BREWSTER	
,	

Chauncey Brewster Tinker papers GEN MSS 354

OTHER PHOTOGRAPHS	29
Series VI: Additional Materials, 1898-1963	30
SUBJECT FILES	30
PRINTED MATERIAL	
OTHER PAPERS	31
CATALOG CARDS OF CBT'S BOOK AND MANUSCRIPT COLLECTION	32
ITEMS REMOVED FROM BOOKS IN THE TINKER COLLECTION	32
Oversize	33
Restricted Fragile	34
Selected Search Terms	36

Collection Overview

REPOSITORY: Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library

P.O. Box 208330

New Haven, CT 06520-8330

(203) 432-2977

beinecke.library@yale.edu http://beinecke.library.yale.edu/

CALL NUMBER: GEN MSS 354

CREATOR: Tinker, Chauncey Brewster, 1876-1963

TITLE: Chauncey Brewster Tinker papers

DATES: 1898-1963

PHYSICAL DESCRIPTION: 11.57 linear feet (28 boxes + 9 broadside folders)

LANGUAGE: English

SUMMARY: Collection contains correspondence, writings, personal papers, financial

records, photographs, subject files, clippings, printed material, and other

papers by or relating to Chauncey Brewster Tinker.

Correspondence consists primarily of letters to Tinker, including letters from Leonard Bacon, Charles Montgomery Hathaway, Jr., Sinclair Lewis, A. Edward Newton, Thornton Wilder, and the Yale University Library, along with several third-party letters, and a few copies and drafts of letters by Tinker. Writings include holographs, printed versions, and clippings of writings by Tinker and others, including Leonard Bacon, Stephen Vincent Benét, and Lewis M. Knapp. Personal papers consist of genealogical papers and other personal items, including an original engraved printing plate for one of Tinker's bookplates, along with several prints, and a copper printing plate for calling cards or stationary.

Financial records contain primarily bills for book purchases. Photographs include photographs of Tinker, A. Edward Newton and others. Other papers include subject files, clippings and printed materials related to Tinker, his research and his interests in literature, book collecting, and other subjects, including eight boxes of catalog cards describing his rare book and

manuscript collection.

ONLINE FINDING AID: To cite or bookmark this finding aid, please use the following link: https://

hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/beinecke.tink

Requesting Instructions

To request items from this collection for use in the Beinecke Library reading room, please use the request links in the HTML version of this finding aid, available at https://hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/beinecke.tink.

To order reproductions from this collection, please send an email with the call number, box number(s), and folder number(s) to beinecke.images@yale.edu.

Key to the container abbreviations used in the PDF finding aid:

b. box

f. folder

Administrative Information

Immediate Source of Acquisition

Gift and Bequest of Chauncey Brewster Tinker, 1935-1963.

Conditions Governing Access

The materials are open for research.

Materials in *Restricted Fragile* in boxes 23-24 and box 26 may only be consulted with permission of the appropriate curator. Preservation photocopies or photographic prints for reference use have been substituted in the main files.

Conditions Governing Use

The Chauncey Brewster Tinker Papers are the physical property of the Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Yale University. Literary rights, including copyright, belong to the authors or their legal heirs and assigns. For further information, consult the appropriate curator.

Preferred Citation

Chauncey Brewster Tinker Papers. General Collection, Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Yale University.

Associated Materials

<u>Chauncey Brewster Tinker Letters and Manuscripts (GEN MSS 359), Chauncey Brewster Tinker Manuscript Collection (GEN MSS 310)</u>, and various printed books donated to the Library by Tinker, cataloged separately.

CHAUNCEY BREWSTER TINKER, 1876-1963

Chauncey Brewster Tinker was born on October 22, 1876 in Auburn, Maine, the son of Rev. Anson Phelps Tinker, Yale class of 1868, and Martha Jane White Tinker. After losing his mother at age three and his father at age twelve, he was raised by his stepmother in Denver, Colorado. She persuaded him to attend Yale, where he earned all of his academic degrees: B.A. in 1899, M.A. in 1901 and Ph.D. in 1902.

After teaching for one year at Bryn Mawr College, he joined the faculty at Yale. There, he taught in the English Department as one of the University's most popular and acclaimed professors, from 1903 until his retirement in 1945, leaving only to serve in the Red Cross and military intelligence during World War I. He also served as Senior Fellow of Davenport College, where he lived for many years, and was instrumental in establishing the Yale Library Associates, founded in 1930. In 1931, he was appointed the first Keeper of Rare Books in the Rare Book Room in Sterling Memorial Library at Yale.

During his lengthy career, Tinker published many works of his own scholarship, including several books on James Boswell. In 1925 he was the first to view a previously unknown collection of Boswell papers at Malahide Castle in Ireland. This collection was later acquired by Colonel Ralph Heyward Isham and subsequently came to Yale. Tinker was also one of the foremost collectors of his age in the field of English literature, and his collection is now at Yale.

Scope and Contents

The Chauncey Brewster Tinker Papers document the life and career of Chauncey Brewster Tinker. The Papers include correspondence, writings, personal papers, financial records, photographs, and other papers including subject files, newspaper clippings and printed material. They have been arranged into six series; *Correspondence, Writings, Personal Papers, Financial Records, Photographs*, and *Additional Materials*. The Papers span the years of 1869-1963, with the bulk between 1920-1955.

Series I, Correspondence, consists primarily of letters written to Tinker and third-party correspondence. Where copies or originals of letters written by Tinker exist, a note has been made in the box-and-folder list. Many letters in this series were originally found laid into items in Tinker's rare book and manuscript collection. Where this is the case, a note is enclosed in the folder with the letter. The correspondence generally concerns personal matters, book collecting, and Tinker's research into James Boswell. Also included are four folders of letters from Yale University officials to Tinker, the vast majority of which are acknowledgements for his gifts to the library.

<u>Series II, Writings</u>, contains holographs, printed versions, clippings, legal agreements and reviews of writings by Tinker and others. The writings by Tinker include articles and addresses, as well as several poems, many of which are not signed, but which are most likely written by Tinker. Also included are articles and poems by others, including Leonard Bacon, Stephen Vincent Benét, and Lewis M. Knapp.

Series III, Personal Papers, contains personal papers and memorabilia belonging to Chauncey Brewster Tinker. Included are genealogical materials related to the Tinker family, and other personal papers including bookplates, an original engraved printing plate for one of his bookplates, as well as several prints, a copper printing plate with Tinker's name, probably used for printing stationary or calling cards, appointment calendars, Tinker's curriculum vitæ, his degrees from Yale, various honorary degrees, and a box of postcards of examples of art and architecture in Europe and Britain.

<u>Series IV, Financial Records</u>, includes bills and receipts to Tinker for book purchases, as well as medical bills, bills for living expenses from Yale, and royalty statements from Oxford University Press.

<u>Series V, Photographs</u>, contains photographs of Tinker, with other photographs of his acquaintances, including A. Edward Newton, and other subjects.

<u>Series VI, Additional Materials</u>, consists of subject files containing notes and newspaper clippings about various subjects, printed material, and other papers. Included in this series are eight boxes of catalog cards for books and manuscripts in Tinker's personal collection and in the Rare Book Room, Sterling Memorial Library.

Collection Contents

Series I: Correspondence, 1899-1956

1.45 linear feet (4 boxes)

CHAUNCEY BREWSTER TINKER CORRESPONDENCE

b. 1, f. 1	"A" General	1951, 1955
b. 1, f. 2	Adam, R. B. (Robert Borthwick)	1922 Mar 22
b. 1, f. 3	Adams, Frederick B.	1952
b. 1, f. 4	Adams, James Truslow Includes: TLS from Adams to Gilbert McCoy Troxell, 3 TLS from <i>The Atlantic Monthly Press</i> to Adams (including letters from Edward Weeks and Ellery Sedgwick), and copy of a reply from Adams	1931-41
b. 1, f. 5	American Academy of Arts and Letters	1952, 1955
b. 1, f. 6	Angel, John	1952 Jan 19
b. 1, f. 7	Arents, George	1952 May 23
b. 1, f. 8	Ashburn, Frank [Davis?]	1951 Sep 25
b. 1, f. 9	Aswell, Edward C.	1952 Nov 17
b. 1, f. 10	Auden, W. H. (Wystan Hugh) Includes: Newspaper clipping about Auden	1941 Oct 6
	Babb, James T. See: Pflieger, Robert P., Box 3, folder 149 See: Yale University Library, Box 4, folders 198-201 See: Yale Library Associates, Box 4, folder 195	
b. 1, f. 11-13	Bacon, Leonard Letter of May 15, 1946 includes holograph and typescript of a poem entitled "Ode"	1925-53
b. 1, f. 14	Bacon, Martha Sherman	1954 Mar 8
b. 1, f. 15	Baker, Mrs. Copy of ALS from CBT	1952 Apr 28
b. 1, f. 16	Balderston, Katherine Canby	1952, n.d.
b. 1, f. 17	Barrett, Richmond Brooks	[1924?]
b. 1, f. 18	Bartlett, Henrietta C.	[n.y.] Aug 8
b. 1, f. 19	Beaux, Cecilia	n.d.
b. 1, f. 20	Beebe, Lucius Morris	1933 Mar 27

b. 1, f. 21	Bellinger, Alfred Raymond Includes: Facsimile of part of "Translation of the Romaic Song" by Byron	n.d.
b. 1, f. 22	Benét, Stephen Vincent	1938-42
b. 1, f. 23	Berenson, Bernard	1950 Feb 16
b. 1, f. 24	Bergin, Thomas Goddard	[1955 Oct 21]
	Berkeley, Francis L. See: University of Virginia Library, Box 3, folder 183	
b. 1, f. 25	Bischoff, Dolph Anthony Includes: ALS from CBT	1952
b. 1, f. 26	Bonner, Willard Hallam Includes: Holograph notes in Bonner's hand	1927, n.d.
b. 1, f. 27	Booth, Bradford Allen	1946-56
	Boyd, Julian P. See: Princeton University Library, Box 3, folder 157	
b. 1, f. 28	Bradner, Leicester	1952 Mar 25
b. 1, f. 29	Brooke, Stopford Augustus	1902
b. 1, f. 30	Brooks, Van Wyck	1935 Jan 28
b. 1, f. 31	Brougham, Nettie	1946 Apr 24
b. 1, f. 32	Brown, E. K. (Edward Killoran)	1951, n.d.
b. 1, f. 33	Brussel, I. R. (Isidore Rosenbaum)	1954 May 4
b. 1, f. 34	Bühler, Curt F.	1952
b. 1, f. 35	"C" General	1934-52
b. 1, f. 36	Calhoun[?], Mildred S. Includes: ALS from Lane Cooper to Calhoun, May 24, 1955	1955 May 26
b. 1, f. 37	Chapman, R. W. (Robert William)	1922, 1927
b. 1, f. 38	Charles Scribner's Sons Includes: Letter from David Anton Randall	1954 Sep 15
b. 1, f. 39	Chellis, Elizabeth Includes: Copy of TLS from CBT Includes: Printed announcement of the publication of EC's <i>The Connoisseur's Bibliography of English and American Ceramic Literature</i>	1950-52
b. 1, f. 40	Chiarenza, Frank	n.d.
b. 1, f. 41	Childers, James Saxon	n.d.

b. 1, f. 42	Childs, Starling Winston, Jr.	1952, 1953
b. 1, f. 43	Clark, Rev. and Mrs. John Booth Printed wedding invitation for their daughter	1952
b. 1, f. 44	Clifford, James Lowry Includes: Typescript notes about Hester Lynch Piozzi	1938, 1942
b. 1, f. 45	Clough, Arthur Hugh	[1931] Jun 22
b. 1, f. 46	Clubb, Merrel Dare	1951 May 15
b. 1, f. 47	Cook, Albert Stanburrough	1903 Jan 24
	Cooper, Lane See: Calhoun, Mildred, Box 1, folder 36	
b. 1, f. 48	Courthope, William John	1902 Aug 3
b. 1, f. 49	Curry, Kenneth	1948, 1950
b. 1, f. 50	Davis, Arthur Kyle	1952
b. 1, f. 51	Delano, W. A. Includes: Copies and drafts of letters from CBT, and a note from unidentified to CBT regarding Delano	1954, n.d.
b. 1, f. 51a	Depew, Ganson	1925 March 13
b. 1, f. 52	DeVane, William C.	n.d.
b. 1, f. 53	Dickerman, Elizabeth S.	1954
b. 1, f. 54	Dickmann, Mary E.	1952 Dec 2
b. 1, f. 55	Dilworth, James Francis Includes letter from "Brother Charles," Nov. 16, 1949	1951-52
b. 1, f. 56	Dodd, Lee Wilson	1920 Oct 12
b. 1, f. 57	Dwight, Timothy	1908 Nov 3
b. 1, f. 58	Edel, Leon	1951 May 14
b. 1, f. 59	Edgar H. Wells & Co.	1929, n.d.
b. 1, f. 60	Elizabethan Club (Yale University) Copy of TLS from CBT	1955 May 21
b. 1, f. 61	Erffa, Helmut von	1952 Mar 19
b. 1, f. 62	Farrar, John Chipman	1953 Apr 28
b. 1, f. 63	Ferber, Edna	1943 Oct 13
b. 1, f. 64	Fink, Frances Sharf	1955 Apr 16

b. 1, f. 65	Frost, Elizabeth Hollister	n.d.
b. 1, f. 66	Furnivall, [J. S.?] (John Sydenham)	1903 Mar 19
b. 2, f. 67	"G" General	19[20?]-52
b. 2, f. 68	Gerould, Katherine Fullerton	[1923], [1925]
b. 2, f. 69	Griffin, William V.	1951, 1952
b. 2, f. 70	Griswold, Alfred Whitney See also: Yale University Art Gallery, Box 4, folder 196	1951 Sep 21
	Gordon, John [Dozier?] See: New York Public Library, Box 2, folder 127	
b. 2, f. 71	Hagstrum, Jean H.	1952 Sep 18
	Haight, Gordon Sherman See: Yale University Library, Box 4, folders 198-201	
b. 2, f. 72	Hall, Emily H. Christmas greeting and unidentified cards	n.d.
	Hamilton, George Heard See: The Ruskin Society of America, Box 3, folder 164	
b. 2, f. 73	Hammond, Lansing V.	1952 May 16
b. 2, f. 74	Harding, E.[?]	1952
b. 2, f. 75	Harvard University Archives	1951
b. 2, f. 76-78	Hathaway, Charles Montgomery, Jr.	1947-54, n.d.
b. 2, f. 79	Hathaway, Frances W.	1954
b. 2, f. 80	Hayes, Nelson	1940, n.d.
b. 2, f. 81	Hazen, Allen T. Includes: Form letter regarding a "new edition of Johnson's works"	1951-52
b. 2, f. 82	Henderson, Walter Brooks Drayton	1921 Mar 21
b. 2, f. 83	Henry Holt and Company	1955
b. 2, f. 84	Homentowski, Victor Includes: Copy of TLS from Homentowski to John B. Derby	1947-48
b. 2, f. 85	Hooker, Elizabeth	1948 Sep 27
b. 2, f. 86	Hoopon[?], Ralph	1950-51
b. 2, f. 87	Hopkinson, Charles	n.d.
b. 2, f. 88	Howard S. Mott, Inc.	n.d.

b. 2, f. 90 Hyde, Donald Frizell 1952 Dec 15 b. 2, f. 91 Jackson, Henry H. 1952 b. 2, f. 92 Jackson, William A. 1945 Dec 21 b. 2, f. 93 James F. Drake, Inc. 1952 b. 2, f. 94 Jones, Frederick S. Includes: 2 TLS from William H. Taft to Jones, 1918 and 1922 b. 2, f. 95 Josiah Wedgwood & Sons 1925 b. 2, f. 95 Josiah Wedgwood & Sons 1925 b. 2, f. 96 Kernerly, Mitchel See: Newton, A. Edward, Box 3, folder 132 b. 2, f. 97 Knapp, Mary Etta Includes: Typescript poem by Knapp b. 2, f. 98 La Farge, Mabel [Hooper?] nd. b. 2, f. 99 Lang, Cecil Y. 1952 b. 2, f. 100 Leffingwell, R. C. (Russell Cornell) Includes: Copy of TLS from CBT b. 2, f. 101 Leitch, Mary Sinton 1951-54 b. 2, f. 102-103 Lewis, Sinclair 1916-47, nd. b. 2, f. 104 Lewis, W. S. (Wilmarth Sheldon) 1951, 1954 b. 2, f. 105 Leyburn, Ellen Douglass 1951 Aug 24 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] nd. b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," nd. b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 on Test of Macaulay 1955, nd.	b. 2, f. 89	Howe, M. A. DeWolfe Includes: Typescript poem by Howe dated Feb. 1951 entitled "As Chastened,	1951 Mar 19
b. 2, f. 91 Jackson, Henry H. 1952 b. 2, f. 92 Jackson, William A. 1945 Dec 21 b. 2, f. 93 James F. Drake, Inc. 1952 b. 2, f. 94 Jones, Frederick S. Includes: 2 TLS from William H. Taft to Jones, 1918 and 1922 b. 2, f. 95 Josiah Wedgwood & Sons 1925 c. f. 95 Josiah Wedgwood & Sons 1925 c. f. 96 Kernerly, Mitchel See: Newton, A. Edward, Box 3, folder 132 b. 2, f. 96 Ker, W. P. (William Paton) 1902 Jul 26 b. 2, f. 97 Knapp, Mary Etta Includes: Typescript poem by Knapp b. 2, f. 98 La Farge, Mabel [Hooper?] n.d. b. 2, f. 99 Lang, Cecil Y. 1952 b. 2, f. 100 Leftingwell, R. C. (Russell Cornell) Includes: Copy of TLS from CBT b. 2, f. 101 Leitch, Mary Sinton 1951-54 b. 2, f. 102-103 Lewis, Sinclair 1916-47, n.d. b. 2, f. 104 Lewis, W. S. (Wilmarth Sheldon) 1951, 1954 b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1955 oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	h 2 f 90	and Not Killed" Hyde Donald Frizell	1952 Dec 15
b. 2, f. 92 Jackson, William A. 1945 Dec 21 b. 2, f. 93 James F. Drake, Inc. 1952 b. 2, f. 94 Jones, Frederick S. Includes: 2T LS from William H. Taft to Jones, 1918 and 1922 1922 Nov 20 b. 2, f. 95 Josiah Wedgwood & Sons 1925 Kennerly, Mitchel See: Newton, A. Edward, Box 3, folder 132 1902 Jul 26 b. 2, f. 96 Ker, W. P. (William Paton) 1902 Jul 26 b. 2, f. 97 Knapp, Mary Etta Includes: Typescript poem by Knapp 1950-51 b. 2, f. 98 La Farge, Mabel [Hooper?] n.d. b. 2, f. 100 Leffingwell, R. C. (Russell Cornell) Includes: Copy of TLS from CBT 1952-55 b. 2, f. 101 Leitch, Mary Sinton 1951-54 b. 2, f. 102-103 Lewis, Sinclair 1951-64 b. 2, f. 104 Lewis, W. S. (Wilmarth Sheldon) 1951 Aug 24 b. 2, f. 105 Leydan, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Army 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Low			
b. 2, f. 93 James F. Drake, Inc. 1952 b. 2, f. 94 Jones, Frederick S. Includes: 2 TLS from William H. Taft to Jones, 1918 and 1922 1922 Nov 20 b. 2, f. 95 Josiah Wedgwood & Sons 1925 Kennerly, Mitchel See: Newton, A. Edward, Box 3, folder 132 1902 Jul 26 b. 2, f. 96 Ker, W. P. (William Paton) 1902 Jul 26 b. 2, f. 97 Knapp, Mary Etta Includes: Typescript poem by Knapp 1950-51 b. 2, f. 98 La Farge, Mabel [Hooper?] n.d. b. 2, f. 99 Lang, Cecil Y. 1952 b. 2, f. 100 Leffingwell, R. C. (Russell Cornell) Includes: Copy of TLS from CBT 1945-55 b. 2, f. 101 Leitch, Mary Sinton 1951-54 b. 2, f. 102-103 Lewis, Sinclair 1916-47, n.d. b. 2, f. 104 Lewis, W. S. (Wilmarth Sheldon) 1951, 1954 b. 2, f. 105 Leydurn, Ellen Douglass 1951 Aug 24 b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Army 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an		<u> </u>	
Dones, Frederick S. Includes: 2 TLS from William H. Taft to Jones, 1918 and 1922	,		
Includes: 2 TLS from William H. Taft to Jones, 1918 and 1922			
Kennerly, Mitchel See: Newton, A. Edward, Box 3, folder 132 b. 2, f. 96 Ker, W. P. (William Paton) 1902 Jul 26 b. 2, f. 97 Knapp, Mary Etta Includes: Typescript poem by Knapp 1950-51 b. 2, f. 98 La Farge, Mabel [Hooper?] n.d. b. 2, f. 99 Lang, Cecil Y. 1952 b. 2, f. 100 Leffingwell, R. C. (Russell Cornell) Includes: Copy of TLS from CBT 1945-55 b. 2, f. 101 Leitch, Mary Sinton 1951-54 b. 2, f. 102-103 Lewis, Sinclair 1916-47, n.d. b. 2, f. 104 Lewis, Sinclair 1951, 1954 b. 2, f. 105 Leyburn, Ellen Douglass 1951 Aug 24 b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. 1953-54 b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55	b. 2, f. 94		1922 Nov 20
See: Newton, A. Edward, Box 3, folder 132 b. 2, f. 96 Ker, W. P. (William Paton) 1902 Jul 26 b. 2, f. 97 Knapp, Mary Etta Includes: Typescript poem by Knapp 1950-51 b. 2, f. 98 La Farge, Mabel [Hooper?] n.d. b. 2, f. 99 Lang, Cecil Y. 1952 b. 2, f. 100 Leffingwell, R. C. (Russell Cornell) Includes: Copy of TLS from CBT 1945-55 b. 2, f. 101 Leitch, Mary Sinton 1951-54 b. 2, f. 102-103 Lewis, Sinclair 1916-47, n.d. b. 2, f. 104 Lewis, W. S. (Wilmarth Sheldon) 1951, 1954 b. 2, f. 105 Leyburn, Ellen Douglass 1951 Aug 24 b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. 1953-54 b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2,	b. 2, f. 95	Josiah Wedgwood & Sons	1925
b. 2, f. 97 Knapp, Mary Etta Includes: Typescript poem by Knapp 1950-51 b. 2, f. 98 La Farge, Mabel [Hooper?] n.d. b. 2, f. 99 Lang, Cecil Y. 1952 b. 2, f. 100 Leffingwell, R. C. (Russell Cornell) Includes: Copy of TLS from CBT 1945-55 b. 2, f. 101 Leitch, Mary Sinton 1951-54 b. 2, f. 102-103 Lewis, Sinclair 1916-47, n.d. b. 2, f. 104 Lewis, W. S. (Wilmarth Sheldon) 1951, 1954 b. 2, f. 105 Leyburn, Ellen Douglass 1951 Aug 24 b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. 1953-54 b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.			
Includes: Typescript poem by Knapp	b. 2, f. 96	Ker, W. P. (William Paton)	1902 Jul 26
b. 2, f. 99 Lang, Cecil Y. 1952 b. 2, f. 100 Leffingwell, R. C. (Russell Cornell) Includes: Copy of TLS from CBT 1945-55 b. 2, f. 101 Leitch, Mary Sinton 1951-54 b. 2, f. 102-103 Lewis, Sinclair 1916-47, n.d. b. 2, f. 104 Lewis, W. S. (Wilmarth Sheldon) 1951, 1954 b. 2, f. 105 Leyburn, Ellen Douglass 1951 Aug 24 b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. 1953-54 b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 1112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	b. 2, f. 97		1950-51
b. 2, f. 100 Leffingwell, R. C. (Russell Cornell) Includes: Copy of TLS from CBT b. 2, f. 101 Leitch, Mary Sinton 1951-54 b. 2, f. 102-103 Lewis, Sinclair 1916-47, n.d. b. 2, f. 104 Lewis, W. S. (Wilmarth Sheldon) 1951, 1954 b. 2, f. 105 Leyburn, Ellen Douglass 1951 Aug 24 b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowerl, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame	b. 2, f. 98	La Farge, Mabel [Hooper?]	n.d.
Includes: Copy of TLS from CBT b. 2, f. 101 Leitch, Mary Sinton 1951-54 b. 2, f. 102-103 Lewis, Sinclair 1916-47, n.d. b. 2, f. 104 Lewis, W. S. (Wilmarth Sheldon) 1951, 1954 b. 2, f. 105 Leyburn, Ellen Douglass 1951 Aug 24 b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. 1953-54 b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	b. 2, f. 99	Lang, Cecil Y.	1952
b. 2, f. 102-103 Lewis, Sinclair 1916-47, n.d. b. 2, f. 104 Lewis, W. S. (Wilmarth Sheldon) 1951, 1954 b. 2, f. 105 Leyburn, Ellen Douglass 1951 Aug 24 b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. 1953-54 b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	b. 2, f. 100		1945-55
b. 2, f. 104 Lewis, W. S. (Wilmarth Sheldon) 1951, 1954 b. 2, f. 105 Leyburn, Ellen Douglass 1951 Aug 24 b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. 1953-54 b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	b. 2, f. 101	Leitch, Mary Sinton	1951-54
b. 2, f. 105 Leyburn, Ellen Douglass 1951 Aug 24 b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. 1953-54 b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	b. 2, f. 102-103	Lewis, Sinclair	1916-47, n.d.
b. 2, f. 106 Leyda, Jay 1952 b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. 1953-54 b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	b. 2, f. 104	Lewis, W. S. (Wilmarth Sheldon)	1951, 1954
b. 2, f. 107 Linforth, Justine Arnold[?] n.d. b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. 1953-54 b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	b. 2, f. 105	Leyburn, Ellen Douglass	1951 Aug 24
b. 2, f. 108 Lowell, Amy 1921, 1925 b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. 1953-54 b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	b. 2, f. 106	Leyda, Jay	1952
b. 2, f. 109 Lowery, Margaret Ruth Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. 1953-54 b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	b. 2, f. 107	Linforth, Justine Arnold[?]	n.d.
Includes draft of an ALS from Lowery to "Mr. Preston," n.d. b. 2, f. 110 Lowes, John Livingston 1925-1927 b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	b. 2, f. 108	Lowell, Amy	1921, 1925
b. 2, f. 111 Lupton, Frederick C. 1952 Oct 20 b. 2, f. 112 "M" General 1948-55 b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	b. 2, f. 109		1953-54
b. 2, f. 112	b. 2, f. 110	Lowes, John Livingston	1925-1927
b. 2, f. 113 Macaulay, Rose, Dame 1955, n.d.	b. 2, f. 111	Lupton, Frederick C.	1952 Oct 20
	b. 2, f. 112	"M" General	1948-55
	b. 2, f. 113		1955, n.d.

b. 2, f. 114	McCune, Louise	1951-52, n.d.
b. 2, f. 115	McCutcheon, George Barr	1918 Jul 20
b. 2, f. 116	MacDonald, Alasdair	1949 Jun 1
b. 2, f. 117	MacDonald, Isobel	1949
b. 2, f. 118	McFee, William	1932 Apr 29
b. 2, f. 119	McKinley, R. A. (Richard Alexander)[?]	n.d.
b. 2, f. 120	Macomber, Henry P.	1952 Mar 17
b. 2, f. 121	Miller, Townsend Includes: Typescript poems by Miller	1952 Feb 21
b. 2, f. 122	Modern Language Association of America	1950 Feb 14
b. 2, f. 123	Moore, Bob	1952 Feb 7
	Moore, Lamont See: Yale University Art Gallery, Box 4, folder 196	
b. 2, f. 124	Moseley, Spencer	1952 Jan 16
b. 2, f. 125	National Institute of Arts and Letters (U.S.) Printed announcement of meeting	1952 Mar 7
b. 2, f. 126	Neergaard, Arthur Edwin	1953 Feb 26
b. 2, f. 126 b. 2, f. 127	Neergaard, Arthur Edwin New York Public Library Includes: Letters from John [Dozier?] Gordan	1953 Feb 26 1952
	New York Public Library	
b. 2, f. 127	New York Public Library Includes: Letters from John [Dozier?] Gordan Newton, A. Edward Letter of Nov. 4, 1935 is addressed to CBT, Carl Purington Rollins and Frank Altschul Includes: Copy of TLS from Mitchell Kennerly to Newton Includes: Copies of 2 TLS to H. D. Cornwall, Apr. 15, 1926, and George	1952
b. 2, f. 127 b. 3, f. 128-136	New York Public Library Includes: Letters from John [Dozier?] Gordan Newton, A. Edward Letter of Nov. 4, 1935 is addressed to CBT, Carl Purington Rollins and Frank Altschul Includes: Copy of TLS from Mitchell Kennerly to Newton Includes: Copies of 2 TLS to H. D. Cornwall, Apr. 15, 1926, and George Andrews Hay, Dec. 9, 1927	1952
b. 2, f. 127 b. 3, f. 128-136 b. 3, f. 137	New York Public Library Includes: Letters from John [Dozier?] Gordan Newton, A. Edward Letter of Nov. 4, 1935 is addressed to CBT, Carl Purington Rollins and Frank Altschul Includes: Copy of TLS from Mitchell Kennerly to Newton Includes: Copies of 2 TLS to H. D. Cornwall, Apr. 15, 1926, and George Andrews Hay, Dec. 9, 1927 Nicoll, Allardyce	1952 1912-40 1945 Oct 6
b. 2, f. 127 b. 3, f. 128-136 b. 3, f. 137 b. 3, f. 138	New York Public Library Includes: Letters from John [Dozier?] Gordan Newton, A. Edward Letter of Nov. 4, 1935 is addressed to CBT, Carl Purington Rollins and Frank Altschul Includes: Copy of TLS from Mitchell Kennerly to Newton Includes: Copies of 2 TLS to H. D. Cornwall, Apr. 15, 1926, and George Andrews Hay, Dec. 9, 1927 Nicoll, Allardyce Norton, Elizabeth G.	1952 1912-40 1945 Oct 6 1944 Apr 5
b. 2, f. 127 b. 3, f. 128-136 b. 3, f. 137 b. 3, f. 138 b. 3, f. 139	New York Public Library Includes: Letters from John [Dozier?] Gordan Newton, A. Edward Letter of Nov. 4, 1935 is addressed to CBT, Carl Purington Rollins and Frank Altschul Includes: Copy of TLS from Mitchell Kennerly to Newton Includes: Copies of 2 TLS to H. D. Cornwall, Apr. 15, 1926, and George Andrews Hay, Dec. 9, 1927 Nicoll, Allardyce Norton, Elizabeth G. Noyes, Alfred	1952 1912-40 1945 Oct 6 1944 Apr 5 1916 May 10

b. 3, f. 142	Oxford University Press Includes: Corrected proofs of CBT's introduction to <i>The Dukes Children</i> by Anthony Trollope (Oxford University Press, 1954)	1949-55
b. 3, f. 143	Paden, William D.	1954 Oct 17
b. 3, f. 144	Palmer, S. H.	1902 Jul 18
b. 3, f. 145	Parsons, Coleman	1934 Aug 25
b. 3, f. 146	Patterson, Catherine T. (Catherine Tinker) Sister of CBT	[1952], n.d.
b. 3, f. 147	Peck, Walter Edwin	1925 Jan 15
b. 3, f. 148	Peyre, Henri	1941 Oct 15
b. 3, f. 149	Pflieger, Robert P. Includes: Copy of TLS from James T. Babb to Pflieger, April 21, 1952 Includes: Draft of letter from CBT to Pflieger, May 1, [1952]	1951 Dec 16
b. 3, f. 150	Phelps, William Lyon	1903, 1941
b. 3, f. 151	Philadelphia Museum of Art	1939 Mar 23
b. 3, f. 152	Phillips, Andrew W.	1902 Jun 16
b. 3, f. 153	Pierpont Morgan Library	1951
b. 3, f. 154	Pottle, Frederick Albert	1926 Jun 23
b. 3, f. 155	Powell, Lawrence Fitzroy	1951 Feb 12
b. 3, f. 156	Preston, Kerrison	1954 Feb 1
b. 3, f. 157	Princeton University Library Printed acknowledgement of gift, signed by Julian P. Boyd	1949 May 9
b. 3, f. 158	Purdy, Richard Little	1952
b. 3, f. 159	Rabinowitz, Louis Mayer	1952 Nov 18
b. 3, f. 160	Randall, David [Anton?] See also: Charles Scribner's Sons, Box 1, folder 38	1951
b. 3, f. 161	Random House	1946 Jan 29
b. 3, f. 162	Redpath, Robert U., Jr.	1951 Nov 8
b. 3, f. 162a	Roberts, S. C. (Sidney Castle) Includes: Newspaper clipping about A. E. Housman	1945 Jul 17

b. 3, f. 163	Rogers, Bruce	1932-55
	Includes: Presentations of the Gold Medal of the American Academy of Arts and Letters to Bruce Rogers. Address by CBT and acceptance by Rogers, May 21, 1948	
	See also: Series II, <i>Writings, A New Portrait of James Boswell</i> , Box 5, folder 231	
b. 3, f. 163a	Rosenbach, A. S. W.	1932 August 4
	Royce, William Hobart See: Series IV, Financial Records, Gabriel Wells, Box 9, folder 361	
b. 3, f. 164	The Ruskin Society of America Includes: Letter from George Heard Hamilton	1950 Jan 21
b. 3, f. 165	"S" General	1927, 1955
b. 3, f. 166	Sadleir, Michael	1952 Feb 19
b. 3, f. 167	Scott, Geoffrey	1928, [1929?]
	Sedgwick, Ellery See: James Truslow Adams, Box 1, folder 4	
b. 3, f. 168	Seymour, Charles	1945 Feb 10
b. 3, f. 169	Simonson, Lee	1939 Jul 30
b. 3, f. 170	Sinnott, Edmund Ware	1953 May 26
b. 3, f. 171	Smith, Warren Hunting	[n.y.] Dec 7
b. 3, f. 172	Spencer, Theodore	1943 Aug 24
b. 3, f. 173	Stearns, Harold	1951
b. 3, f. 174	Stix, Thomas L.	1952 Mar 31
b. 3, f. 175	"T" General	1903-48
b. 3, f. 176	Taft, William H. (William Howard) See also: Frederick S. Jones, Box 2, folder 94	1918-23
b. 3, f. 177	Taylor Robert [Hill?]	1951, [1952]
b. 3, f. 178	Thomas, Alan G.	1946
b. 3, f. 179	Thompson, Harold William	[n.y.] Mar 6
b. 3, f. 180	Thorp, Margaret Farrand	1933 Feb 21
	Tighe, Laurence G. See: Yale Library Associates, Box 4, folder 195	
b. 3, f. 181	Tite[?], George	1925-39

b. 3, f. 182	Todd, Ruthven	1941 Aug 7
b. 3, f. 183	University of Virginia Library Includes: Letter from Francis L. Berkeley	1952 May 31
b. 3, f. 184	Van Sinderen, Adrian	1952 May 5
b. 3, f. 185	Waidelich, Richard	1952
b. 3, f. 186	Walker, Imogene B.	1953
	Weeks, Edward See: James Truslow Adams, Box 1, folder 4	
b. 3, f. 187	Weld, W. E.	1941 Jul 1
b. 3, f. 188	Wells, Gabriel Photocopy of TLS	1934 Oct 13
b. 3, f. 189	Whittlesey, Mabel H.	1920 Feb 25
b. 3, f. 190	Wilder, Isabel	1951 Dec
b. 4, f. 191	Wilder, Thornton Includes: Photograph of Wilder	1927-53, n.d.
	Wing, Donald Goddard See: Yale University Library, Box 4, folders 198-201	
b. 4, f. 192	"Miss Withington" Note from CBT	1933 Mar 24
b. 4, f. 193	Wolf, Edwin	1950
b. 4, f. 194	Woolley, Monty	1945 Jan 22
b. 4, f. 195	Yale Library Associates Includes: Letters signed by James T. Babb, Laurence G. Tighe	1952-54
b. 4, f. 196	Yale University Art Gallery Includes: Letters from Lamont Moore and Alfred Whitney Griswold	1952-55
b. 4, f. 197	Yale University. Dept. of Drama	1951 Sep 14
b. 4, f. 198-201	Yale University Library Includes: Acknowledgements of CBT's gifts to the library, signed by James T. Babb, Gordon Sherman Haight, John H. Ottemiller, and Donald Goddard Wing Includes: Copy of TLS from Gordon Sherman Haight to Robert J. Barry	1924-56, n.d.
b. 4, f. 202	, Charles	1919-56, n.d.
b. 4, f. 203-204	Unidentified	1917-52, n.d.

THIRD PARTY CORRESPONDENCE

THIRD PARTY CORRESPONDENCE (continued)

b. 4, f. 205	Adam, R. B. (Robert Borthwick) telegram to A. Edward Newton[?]	1931 Oct 6
b. 4, f. 206	Babb, James T. to Arthur Rosenbloom Copy of TLS	1952 Mar 25
b. 4, f. 207	Hilles, Frederick Whiley to Emily H. Hall	1949 Jan 20
b. 4, f. 208	Hopkinson, Charles to Catherine T. Patterson	n.d.
b. 4, f. 209	[Keogh, Andrew?] to A. Edward Newton Copy of TLS	1934 Jun 9
b. 4, f. 210	Lang, H. R. to Fernando Mastérez Morás In Spanish	1924 June 14
b. 4, f. 211	Lohmann, Carl Albert to Emily H. Hall Includes: Printed invitation to Yale Convocation, Oct. 19, 1946	1946 Sep 20
b. 4, f. 212	National Gallery of Scotland to Frederick Albert Pottle Includes: Photograph of an engraving of a painting of James Boswell by George Willison, and newspaper clipping about the painting	1928 Aug 17
b. 4, f. 213	Newton, A. Edward to the Commissioner of Customs, Washington, D. C. Copy of TLS	1929 Apr 30
b. 4, f. 214	Newton, A. Edward to Gabriel Wells Copy of TLS	1934 Nov 5
b. 4, f. 215	Pottle, Frederick Albert to the Yale Editions of the Private Papers of James Boswell	1950 Oct 17
b. 4, f. 216	Ratchford, Fannie Elizabeth to Mary Etta Knapp	1954 Mar 5
b. 4, f. 217	Seymour, Charles to Emily H. Hall	1938 Feb 2
b. 4, f. 218	"C. M. T." to "Professor Lewis" Regarding CBT's appointment as an instructor in English at Yale	1899 Oct 20
b. 4, f. 219	Tomkins, Floyd W. to the Committee on Church Unity, St John's Church, Washington (Conn.) Includes: "The Why and Wherefore of the Salt-Poor Diet," printed version Includes: "Proposed Report of the Committee on Church Unity to the Diocesan Convention, May 15, 1956," typescript	1956 Apr 11
b. 4, f. 220	Torrey, Charles Cutler to "Bill" with a note to CBT	[n.y.] Apr 19

Series II: Writings, 1913-1955

0.6 linear feet (2 boxes)

GENERAL WRITINGS

b. 5 , f. 221	Beowulf. Agreement between CBT and Henry Holt and Company	
b. 5, f. 222	"Byron's Epitaph for Mr. Joseph Blacket, late Poet and Shoemaker," typescript, corrected, 2 copies	n.d.
	Includes: Typed copy of the epitaph	
b. 5, f. 223	"Byron's Suppressed Satires," typescript, corrected	n.d.
b. 5, f. 224	"Concluding Reflections," 3 pages of typescript, corrected	n.d.
b. 5, f. 225	Edgar H. Wells & Co. Catalog, introduction, review, clipping of printed version, <i>The New York Times Book Review</i>	1940 Mar 24
b. 5, f. 226	Essays in Retrospect, various reviews, clippings of printed versions	1948
b. 5, f. 227	Essays in Retrospect. Memorandum of agreement between CBT and Yale University Press	1947 Aug 28
b. 5, f. 228	"Extraordinary Johnsoniana Tacenda: Easter Day 1783," typescript, corrected	n.d.
b. 5, f. 229	Article on the Ionides Collection, typescript, corrected	n.d.
b. 5, f. 230	"A Letter from Susan Burney to Her Brother Charles," typescript	n.d.
	"Man's Natural State," clipping of printed version, <i>The Saturday Review of Literature</i> Stored in: Oversize, Box 22, folder 495	1928 Aug 25
b. 5, f. 231	A New Portrait of James Boswell, proofs Also stored in: Oversize, bsd, folder 499	1927
	Includes ALS from Bruce Rogers, Nov. 24, [1924], with samples of board paper	
b. 5 , f. 232	"Newman's Secession, 1845," printed version In <i>The Holy Cross Magazine</i> , October 1945	[1945]
b. 5, f. 233	"Newton's Trollope Society," reprinted from The Trollopian	1946
b. 5, f. 234	Painter and Poet, various reviews, clippings of printed versions Includes: Clipping of letter to the editor by CBT regarding John Flaxman's medallion of Samuel Johnson	n.d.
b. 5, f. 235	"The Pilot of Life," printed version	n.d.
b. 5, f. 236	"The Poet as Visionary," about William Blake. Typescript, corrected	n.d.
b. 5, f. 236a	The Poetry of Matthew Arnold: A Commentary (written with Howard Foster Lowry), typescript copy of notebook of Matthew Arnold, "deposited in the Yale Library by C. B. T."	undated

GENERAL WRITINGS (continued)

b. 5 , f. 237-242	The Poetry of Matthew Arnold: A Commentary (written with Howard Foster Lowry), notes Includes: 2 letters to CBT from the Nottingham (England) Public Libraries, with 3 envelopes and 2 photographs of a portrait of the Earl of Arunddel Includes: Draft of letter from CBT to Geoffrey Cumberledge regarding Howard Foster Lowry	n.d.
b. 5 , f. 243	The Poetry of Matthew Arnold: A Commentary, various reviews, clippings of printed version Includes: Clipping of review of a lecture by CBT, Wellesley College News, Nov. 3, 1932	n.d.
b. 5, f. 244	The Poetry of Matthew Arnold. Agreement between CBT, Howard Foster Lowry and Oxford University Press	1938 Jun 10
	Preface to <i>The Duke's Children</i> by Anthony Trollope, proofs See: Series I, <i>Correspondence</i> , Oxford University Press, Box 3, folder 142	
b. 5, f. 245	Preface to The Duke's Children, printed version, 2 copies	[ca. 1954?]
b. 5, f. 246	"Presentation of the Gold Medal of the American Academy of Arts and Letters to Bruce Rogers," printed copy Includes: Acceptance by Rogers	1948 May 21
b. 5, f. 247	"The Quality of Mercy," address to the graduating class, School of Nursing of the Presbyterian Hospital, New York City, printed version	1927
	"Rasselas in the New World," revised galley proofs Stored in: Oversize, bsd, folder 500	1924
b. 5, f. 248	"Some Reflections on the Oxford Movement," printed version In <i>The American Church Monthly</i> , October, 1933	1933
b. 5, f. 249	Tickets and announcement of lectures by CBT Includes: Description of gift to CBT for his Bergen Lectures	1945, n.d.
b. 5, f. 250	"The Trollope Manuscripts," typescript, corrected Includes: Note from CBT to Bernhard Knollenberg	n.d.
b. 5 , f. 251	"The University Library: An Address on Alumni University Day," excerpts, printed version Excerpts from CBT's well-known address which emphasizes the importance of the University Library and encourages support by its patrons	1924
b. 5, f. 252	"Why I Am a Churchman," clipping of printed version, <i>The Living Church</i> With clipping regarding CBT's speech at the University of Rochester, <i>The New York Times</i> , June 21, 1937	1932 Dec 10
b. 5, f. 253	"Why I Am a Churchman," printed version In the weekly message from the Church of the Advent (Boston, Mass.)	1946 Mar 24
POE	EMS	
b. 5, f. 254	"Ballade of Lost Instructors," typescript	1920 Mar

POEMS (continued)

b. 5, f. 255	"C.B.T.'s Vision of Fletcher, who saved his life at Point o' Woods, July 1913," holograph	[1913?]
b. 5, f. 256	"Chatham 1926. To Mary J. D. He[m]ingway, September 27," typescript	n.d.
b. 5, f. 257	"Greylock," printed version	n.d.
b. 5, f. 258	"Hymn to the Provost. January 1, 1929. Te decet hymnus. (Tune: Sterling for aye	1929 Jan 1
b. 5, f. 259	"Le Bon Gros [] Oh Soap," holograph, signed	n.d.
b. 5, f. 260	"Sitter to Painter," typescript	n.d.
b. 5, f. 261	Untitled poem, holograph	n.d.
WRI	TINGS OF OTHERS	
	Babb, James T.	
b. 6, f. 262	[Babb?]. "To One That Is About to Retire By One That Has Already Done So," typescript poem	n.d.
	Bacon, Leonard	
b. 6, f. 263	"In Memoriam, Brian Hooker," holograph poem, signed	n.d.
b. 6, f. 264	"Luis de Camoens," clipping of printed version of poem, <i>The Atlantic Monthly</i>	n.d.
b. 6, f. 265	"Mamertine," clipping of printed version of poem, Saturday Review of Literature	1926 Jan 2
b. 6, f. 266	"The Siege is Over-," clipping of printed version of poem	1926 May 8
b. 6, f. 267	"The Sonnet," typescript poem	n.d.
	Includes: Note by CBT regarding the poem	
	Benét, Stephen Vincent	
	"The Island and the Fire," clipping of printed version of poem, Saturday Review of Literature Stored in: Oversize, Box 22, folder 496	1930
b. 6, f. 268	"Lines for the Tercentenary of the New Haven Colony," typescript poem $\label{eq:colored} % \begin{center} \be$	1938 Jun
	Includes: "Thoughts While Waiting to Deliver a Tercentenary Ode," typescript poem by Benét	
	Brown, E. K. (Edward Killoran)	
b. 6, f. 269	Review of <i>Matthew Arnold: A Study</i> by E. K. (Edmund Kerchever) Chambers, reprinted from <i>Modern Philology</i>	1949
	Case, Arthur Ellicot	
b. 6, f. 270	"Some New Poems by Pope?" clipping of printed version, <i>The London Mercury</i> , corrected	n.d.

WRITINGS OF OTHERS (continued)

	Chinard, Gilbert	
b. 6, f. 271	"Influence des récits de voyages sur la philosophie de J. J. Rousseau," clipping of printed version	n.d.
	Curry, Kenneth	
b. 6, f. 272	"The Contributors to The Annual Anthology"	1948
	Davis, F. Hadland	
b. 6, f. 273	"James Boswell," clipping of printed version, The Scots Magazine	[1925?]
	Dennis, Leah	
b. 6, f. 274	"Thomas Percy: Antiquarian vs. Man of Taste," clipping of printed version	n.d.
	Dodd, Lee Wilson	
b. 6, f. 275	"Scaramouch at Fifty," typescript poem, signed	n.d.
	Hagstrum, Jean H.	
b. 6, f. 276	"The Sermons of Samuel Johnson," reprinted from Modern Philology	1943
	Hendrickson, George Lincoln	
b. 6, f. 277	Review of A. E. Housman by Andrew Sydenham Farrar Gow, printed version, American Journal of Philology	1937 Oct
	Henning, Julian	
b. 6, f. 278	Typescript article for the Daily Themes	1942
	Klaeber, Fr. (Friedrich)	
	Review of CBT's <i>Beowulf</i> , proofs Stored in: Oversize, Box 22, folder 497	n.d.
	Knapp, Lewis M.	
b. 6, f. 279	"More Smollett Letters," clipping of printed version, <i>Modern Language Notes</i>	1933 Apr
b. 6, f. 280		
	"The Publication of Smollett's Complete History and Continuation," printed version	1935
b. 6, f. 281		1935
b. 6, f. 281 b. 6, f. 282	printed version "Rex Versus Smollett: More Data on the Smollett-Knowles Libel Case,"	
	printed version "Rex Versus Smollett: More Data on the Smollett-Knowles Libel Case," reprinted from Modern Philology "Smollett and the Elder Pitt," clipping of printed version, Modern	1944

Page 20 of 36

WRITINGS OF OTHERS > Lamond[?], Bruce (continued)

b. 6, f. 284	"Herrick as a Religious Poet," holograph	n.d.
	"written in his Senior year"	
	Martz, Louis Lohr	
b. 6, f. 285	"Smollett and the Expedition to Carthagena," reprinted from Publications of the Modern Language Association of America	1941
b. 6, f. 286	"Tobias Smollett and the <i>Universal History,</i> " clipping of printed version, Modern Language Notes	1941 Jan
	Mason, Madeline	
b. 6, f. 287	2 poems, "The Hand" and "The Vision" [i.e. "Of Absence"], typescript and manuscript of each, signed	1955
	Published in <i>At the Ninth Hour</i> by Mason	
	Norwood, Luella F.	
b. 6, f. 288	The Authenticity of Smollett's Ode to Independence, reprinted from The Review of English Studies	1941
b. 6, f. 289	"Bibliography of the Works of Tobias Smollett," printed version	1940
	Osgood, Charles Grosvenor	
b. 6, f. 290	"The Proper Study," printed version	1951
	Phi Beta Kappa address at Princeton University	
	Patton, Cornelius Howard	
b. 6, f. 291	"Important Coleridge and Wordsworth Manuscripts Acquired by Yale," clipping of printed version, <i>The Yale University Library Gazette</i>	1934
	Putney, Rufus	
b. 6, f. 292	"The Evolution of A Sentimental Journey," reprinted from Philological Quarterly	1940
	Stern, Henry Root, Jr.	
b. 6, f. 293	"A Discussion of the Plates by William Hogarth in Samuel Butler's <i>Hudibras,</i> " typescript	1935
	"As a term paper in English 35 I for Christmas Reading Period 1935"	
	Other Writings	
b. 6, f. 294	The Age of Johnson: Essays Presented to Chauncey Brewster Tinker, various reviews, clippings of printed versions	1949-50, n.d.
b. 6, f. 295	Poems by various Irish authors, printed version	n.d.
	Authors include: Ethna Carbery, Sir Samuel Ferguson, Stephen [Lucius?] Gwynn, M. J. M'Cann, Seoram MacCatmaon, Thomas Moore, Moira O'Neill, James Orr, John Stevenson	
	Unidentified	
b. 6, f. 296	Untitled poem about CBT	n.d.

WRITINGS OF OTHERS > Unidentified (continued)

b. 6, f. 297 "Davenport College," printed version

1948 Mar

Series III: Personal Papers, 1869-1956

0.6 linear feet (2 boxes)

GENEALOGICAL PAPERS

b. 7, f. 298	Bill "For examining candidate," Yale College, to A. P. Tinker	1869
b. 7, f. 299	Biographical notes on John Tinker (d. 1662) by Rev. William Durant	n.d.
	Genealogical charts of Tinker family Stored in: Oversize, bsd, folder 501	1933, n.d.
b. 7, f. 300	Notes signed by John Tinker, 1 p.	n.d.
b. 7, f. 301	Outline of planned book on Tinker genealogy, by Rev. William Durant	1894
ОТІ	HER PERSONAL PAPERS	
b. 7, f. 302	Academic appointments as Professor and Keeper of Rare Books at Yale University, and visiting Professor at Harvard University	1923-50
b. 7, f. 303	Bookplate, hand-colored drawing	n.d.
b. 7, f. 303a	Bookplates, black and white	n.d.
b. 7, f. 304	Box with leather covering	n.d.
b. 7, f. 305-307	Calendars, with appointments marked	1952-54
	College of Wooster. Honorary doctorate Stored in: Oversize, bsd, folder 531	1919 Dec 9
b. 7, f. 308	Curriculum Vitæ	[ca. 1955?]
b. 7, f. 308a	Engraved copper printing plate with CBT's name, for stationary or calling cards[?]	n.d.
b. 7, f. 308b	Engraved printing plate for bookplates	n.d.
	Hobart College. Honorary doctorate Stored in: Oversize, bsd, folder 532	1936
	Includes: typescript of the presentation speech	
b. 7, f. 309	Invitations	1920-56, n.d.
b. 7, f. 310-311	Names and addresses, on index cards	n.d.
b. 7, f. 312	Passport	1937
	Princeton University. Honorary doctorate Stored in: Oversize, bsd, folder 533	1937 Jun 22
b. 7, f. 313	Rubber stamp with initials "C. B. T."	n.d.
	University of Rochester. Honorary doctorate Stored in: Oversize, bsd, folder 534	1937 Jun 21
	Includes: typescript of the presentation speech	
b. 7, f. 314	Wooden box containing labels (bookplates?), lettered "CBT"	n.d.

OTHER PERSONAL PAPERS (continued)

	Yale University degrees. B.A., M.A. and Ph.D. Stored in: Oversize, bsd, folder 535	1899-1902
b. 8, f. 315	Postcards of British and European art, architecture and manuscripts	n.d.
	Many cards include notes on the back in CBT's hand. Also included are several photographs of similar subjects, presumably taken by CBT	

Series IV: Financial Records, 1918-1956

0.8 linear feet (2 boxes)

BILLS AND RECEIPTS FOR BOOK PURCHASES

b. 9, f. 316	"A" General	1924-43
b. 9, f. 317	Argosy Book Stores	1944 Aug 1
b. 9, f. 318	Arthur Dobell	1950 Jun 30
b. 9, f. 319-320	Arthur Rogers	1925-54
b. 9, f. 321	Barnet J. Beyer, Inc.	1924-33
b. 9, f. 322	Bastian, Frank E.	1925 Jun 19
b. 9, f. 323	Bernard Quaritch	1921-52
b. 9, f. 324	Bertram Rota Ltd.	1934, 1951
b. 9, f. 325	Birrell and Garnett	1925-29
b. 9, f. 326	Black, Robert K.	1953 Nov 21
b. 9, f. 327	Bodley Book Shop	1948-56
b. 9, f. 328	Brentano's	1928 Apr 1
b. 9, f. 329-331	Brick Row Book Shop	1922-34
b. 9, f. 332	Brussel, I. R. (Isidore Rosenbaum)	1934-46
*	, ,	
b. 9, f. 333-337	C.A. Stonehill, Inc.	1933-55
		1933-55 1923-46
b. 9, f. 333-337	C.A. Stonehill, Inc.	
b. 9, f. 333-337 b. 9, f. 338	C.A. Stonehill, Inc. Charles Sessler	1923-46
b. 9, f. 333-337 b. 9, f. 338 b. 9, f. 339	C.A. Stonehill, Inc. Charles Sessler Chatsworth Book Shop	1923-46 1950 May 18
b. 9, f. 333-337 b. 9, f. 338 b. 9, f. 339 b. 9, f. 340	C.A. Stonehill, Inc. Charles Sessler Chatsworth Book Shop Chaundy & Cox	1923-46 1950 May 18 1923
b. 9, f. 333-337 b. 9, f. 338 b. 9, f. 339 b. 9, f. 340 b. 9, f. 341	C.A. Stonehill, Inc. Charles Sessler Chatsworth Book Shop Chaundy & Cox Crompton T. Johnson	1923-46 1950 May 18 1923 1932-32
b. 9, f. 333-337 b. 9, f. 338 b. 9, f. 339 b. 9, f. 340 b. 9, f. 341 b. 9, f. 342	C.A. Stonehill, Inc. Charles Sessler Chatsworth Book Shop Chaundy & Cox Crompton T. Johnson D. Webster	1923-46 1950 May 18 1923 1932-32 1924, 1930
b. 9, f. 333-337 b. 9, f. 338 b. 9, f. 339 b. 9, f. 340 b. 9, f. 341 b. 9, f. 342 b. 9, f. 343	C.A. Stonehill, Inc. Charles Sessler Chatsworth Book Shop Chaundy & Cox Crompton T. Johnson D. Webster Dauber and Pine Bookshops, Inc.	1923-46 1950 May 18 1923 1932-32 1924, 1930 1940-42
b. 9, f. 333-337 b. 9, f. 338 b. 9, f. 339 b. 9, f. 340 b. 9, f. 341 b. 9, f. 342 b. 9, f. 343 b. 9, f. 344	C.A. Stonehill, Inc. Charles Sessler Chatsworth Book Shop Chaundy & Cox Crompton T. Johnson D. Webster Dauber and Pine Bookshops, Inc. Dulau & Company, Ltd.	1923-46 1950 May 18 1923 1932-32 1924, 1930 1940-42 1923-27
b. 9, f. 333-337 b. 9, f. 338 b. 9, f. 339 b. 9, f. 340 b. 9, f. 341 b. 9, f. 342 b. 9, f. 343 b. 9, f. 344 b. 9, f. 345	C.A. Stonehill, Inc. Charles Sessler Chatsworth Book Shop Chaundy & Cox Crompton T. Johnson D. Webster Dauber and Pine Bookshops, Inc. Dulau & Company, Ltd. Dunster House Bookshop	1923-46 1950 May 18 1923 1932-32 1924, 1930 1940-42 1923-27 1928-30
b. 9, f. 333-337 b. 9, f. 338 b. 9, f. 339 b. 9, f. 340 b. 9, f. 341 b. 9, f. 342 b. 9, f. 343 b. 9, f. 344 b. 9, f. 345 b. 9, f. 346	C.A. Stonehill, Inc. Charles Sessler Chatsworth Book Shop Chaundy & Cox Crompton T. Johnson D. Webster Dauber and Pine Bookshops, Inc. Dulau & Company, Ltd. Dunster House Bookshop E.M. Lawson & Co.	1923-46 1950 May 18 1923 1932-32 1924, 1930 1940-42 1923-27 1928-30 1924-40
b. 9, f. 333-337 b. 9, f. 338 b. 9, f. 339 b. 9, f. 340 b. 9, f. 341 b. 9, f. 342 b. 9, f. 343 b. 9, f. 344 b. 9, f. 345 b. 9, f. 346 b. 9, f. 347-349	C.A. Stonehill, Inc. Charles Sessler Chatsworth Book Shop Chaundy & Cox Crompton T. Johnson D. Webster Dauber and Pine Bookshops, Inc. Dulau & Company, Ltd. Dunster House Bookshop E.M. Lawson & Co. E. Mathews	1923-46 1950 May 18 1923 1932-32 1924, 1930 1940-42 1923-27 1928-30 1924-40 1924-53, n.d.

BILLS AND RECEIPTS FOR BOOK PURCHASES (continued)

b. 9, f. 355	F.H. Swift	1947-49
b. 9, f. 356	Fletcher, Ifan Kyrle	1941, 1945
b. 9, f. 357	Francis Edwards	1925-29
b. 9, f. 358	"G" General	1923-34
b. 9, f. 359	G.A. Baker & Co.	1923-25
b. 9, f. 360-363	Gabriel Wells Includes: Letter from Gabriel Wells and William Hobart Royce dated Oct. 31, 1929	
b. 9, f. 364	Goldsmith, Alfred F.	1932-40
b. 10, f. 365-368	Goodspeed's Book Shop (Boston, Mass.)	1922-54
b. 10, f. 369	Gorfin, Herbert E.	1922-25
b. 10, f. 370	"H" General	1924-47, n.d.
b. 10, f. 371	Harvard University Press	1948
b. 10, f. 372	Horton, Carolyn	1939, 1943
b. 10, f. 373	Housatonuc Bookshop	1931-46
b. 10, f. 374	Howes, C.	1923-25
b. 10, f. 375	Howes, Wright	1951 Aug 22
b. 10, f. 376	Ingpen & Stonehill	1927-32
b. 10, f. 377	"J" General	1925-36
b. 10, f. 378-383	James F. Drake, Inc.	1923-54, n.d.
b. 10, f. 384	James Tregaskis and Son	1925-32
b. 10, f. 385	Kirgo-Books	1953 Apr 6
b. 10, f. 386	Levinson, Harry A.	1950 May 13
b. 10, f. 387	Long, C. N. H.	1941 Jan 31
b. 10, f. 388	Lowe Brothers Company	1918-26
b. 10, f. 389	Maggs Bros.	1924-54
b. 10, f. 390	Martin A. McGoff	1923-24
b. 10, f. 391	McLeish, George Y. Includes: Receipt from McLeish & Sons	1923-32
b. 10, f. 392	Messrs. Ellis	1925, 1927
b. 10, f. 393	Meyers & Co.	1946-49

BILLS AND RECEIPTS FOR BOOK PURCHASES (continued)

b. 10, f. 394	N.J. Bartlett & Co.	1925 Dec 31
b. 10, f. 395	North, Ernest Dressel	1926-27
b. 10, f. 396-398	P.J. & A.E. Dobell	1923-38
b. 10, f. 399	Papantonio, Michael	1937-43
b. 10, f. 400	Pegasus Book Shop, Inc.	1931 Oct 27
b. 10, f. 401	Percy J. Dobell	1948
b. 10, f. 402	Pickering & Chatto, Ltd.	1927-49
b. 10, f. 403	Quinn, James H.	1925 Mar 1
b. 10, f. 404	R. Atkinson	1923-25
b. 10, f. 405	R. Fletcher, Ltd.	1924-32
b. 10, f. 406	R.S. Frampton	1923 Feb 20
b. 10, f. 407	Raphael King Ltd.	1928-54
b. 10, f. 408	Robert Rivière & Son	1927 Aug 17
b. 10, f. 409	Rosenbach Company	1928-50
b. 10, f. 410	"S" General	1923-42
b. 10, f. 411	The Scribner Book Store (Charles Scribner's Sons)	1942-54
b. 10, f. 412	Seven Gables Bookshop	1948-55
b. 10, f. 413	Stone, Harry	1928-31
b. 10, f. 414	Thin, James	1927 Jan 10
b. 10, f. 415	Thomas Thorp	1922-53
b. 10, f. 416	Vesper, Arthur F.	1953 Dec 26
b. 10, f. 417	W. Heffer & Sons	1923-27
b. 10, f. 418	Walker's Galleries (London)	1937 Oct 4
b. 10, f. 419	Walter M. Hill	1928-41
b. 10, f. 420	Weyhe, E.	1938 Jan 15
b. 10, f. 421	William H. Robinson, Ltd.	1922-40
b. 10, f. 422	Unidentified	1949 Mar 23
01	THER PAPERS	
b. 10, f. 423	Medical accounts	1956
b. 10, f. 424	Nineteenth-Century Fiction, renewal form	n.d.

OTHER PAPERS (continued)

b. 10, f. 425	Oxford University Press, royalty statements	1950-52
b. 10, f. 426	Yale University, bills	1939-56

Series V: Photographs, 1927-1941

0.2 linear feet (1 box)

TINKER, CHAUNCEY BREWSTER

b. 11, f. 427	As a young man	n.d.
b. 11, f. 428	At Christ Church fair	n.d.
b. 11, f. 429	At Oak Knoll, inscribed by A. Edward Newton	1935 Jun
b. 11, f. 430	In his suite in Harkness Quadrangle	1927 Mar
b. 11, f. 431	Painting of CBT by Deane Keller	n.d.
b. 11, f. 432	Seated	1929 May, n.d.
b. 11, f. 433	With cat	1929 May
b. 11, f. 434	With Clarence W. Mendell and [Samuel Burdett?] Hemingway at Yale Commencement[?]	n.d.
b. 11 , f. 435	With group of unidentified men	n.d.
b. 11, f. 436	With 2 unidentified women (color print)	n.d.
b. 11, f. 437	With 3 unidentified men	n.d.
b. 11, f. 438	With 4 unidentified people and dog	n.d.
ОТІ	HER PHOTOGRAPHS	
b. 11, f. 439	A. Edward Newton, inscribed to CBT by Newton	n.d.
b. 11, f. 440	Bust of A. Edward Newton, inscribed to CBT by Newton, with note on back by CBT $$	1928 Apr
b. 11, f. 441	"A Johnsonian Tea Party at Oak Knoll," with A. Edward Newton, "C. G. O.," "B. E. N.," and "A. R."	1932 Dec 11
b. 11, f. 442	High St. Congregational Church, Auburn (Me.)	1941
b. 11, f. 443	Unidentified church (reproduction)	n.d.
b. 11, f. 444	Unidentified woman	n.d.

Series VI: Additional Materials, 1898-1963

3.9 linear feet (10 boxes)

SUBJECT FILES

b. 12, f. 446 Benét, Stephen Vincent. The Saturday Review of Literature, memorial issue 1943 Mar 27 b. 12, f. 447 Bibliographic notes on editions of various books n.d. b. 12, f. 448 William Blake 1925-57, n.d. b. 12, f. 449-450 James Boswell 1927-49, n.d. b. 12, f. 451 A. E. Housman 1920-52 b. 12, f. 452 Illustrated advertisements[?] for books n.d. b. 12, f. 453 Samuel Johnson 1923-49, n.d. b. 12, f. 454 National Institute of Arts and Letters, nominations for Membership in the Department of Literature 1952 b. 12, f. 454 National Institute of Arts and Letters, nominations for Membership in the Department of Literature 1952 b. 12, f. 457 Rare books and the Yale University Library 1950, n.d. b. 12, f. 458 Tinker, Chauncey Brewster. Biographical articles and newspaper clippings 1946-54, n.d. b. 12, f. 459 Yale University Library 1941-63 b. 12, f. 460-463 Miscellaneous subject files 1928-54, n.d. b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University G	b. 12, f. 445	Leonard Bacon	1954, n.d.
b. 12, f. 448 William Blake 1925-57, n.d. b. 12, f. 449-450 James Boswell 1927-49, n.d. b. 12, f. 451 A. E. Housman 1920-52 b. 12, f. 452 Illustrated advertisements[?] for books n.d. b. 12, f. 453 Samuel Johnson 1923-49, n.d. b. 12, f. 454 National Institute of Arts and Letters, nominations for Membership in the Department of Literature 1952 b. 12, f. 454 National Institute of Arts and Letters, nominations for Membership in the Department of Literature 1952 b. 12, f. 454 National Institute of Arts and Letters, nominations for Membership in the Department of Literature 1952 b. 12, f. 458 "Notes on Wordsworth's volume of 1807" 1950, n.d. b. 12, f. 457 Rare books and the Yale University Library Rare Book Room 1952, n.d. b. 12, f. 458 Tinker, Chauncey Brewster. Biographical articles and newspaper clippings 1946-54, n.d. b. 12, f. 459 Yale University Library 1941-63 b. 12, f. 460-463 Miscellaneous subject files 1928-54, n.d. b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465	b. 12, f. 446	Benét, Stephen Vincent. The Saturday Review of Literature, memorial issue	1943 Mar 27
b. 12, f. 449-450 James Boswell 1927-49, n.d. b. 12, f. 451 A. E. Housman 1920-52 b. 12, f. 452 Illustrated advertisements[?] for books n.d. b. 12, f. 453 Samuel Johnson 1923-49, n.d. b. 12, f. 454 National Institute of Arts and Letters, nominations for Membership in the Department of Literature 1952 b. 12, f. 455-456 "Notes on Wordsworth's volume of 1807" 1950, n.d. b. 12, f. 457 Rare books and the Yale University Library Rare Book Room 1952, n.d. b. 12, f. 458 Tinker, Chauncey Brewster. Biographical articles and newspaper clippings 1946-54, n.d. b. 12, f. 459 Yale University Library 1941-63 b. 12, f. 460-463 Miscellaneous subject files 1928-54, n.d. PRINTED MATERIAL b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 b. 12, f. 466 Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 1936 Oct 2 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement <td< td=""><td>b. 12, f. 447</td><td>Bibliographic notes on editions of various books</td><td>n.d.</td></td<>	b. 12, f. 447	Bibliographic notes on editions of various books	n.d.
b. 12, f. 451 A. E. Housman 1920-52 b. 12, f. 452 Illustrated advertisements[?] for books n.d. b. 12, f. 453 Samuel Johnson 1923-49, n.d. b. 12, f. 454 National Institute of Arts and Letters, nominations for Membership in the Department of Literature Poperature of 1807" 1952, n.d. b. 12, f. 455-456 "Notes on Wordsworth's volume of 1807" 1952, n.d. b. 12, f. 457 Rare books and the Yale University Library Rare Book Room 1952, n.d. b. 12, f. 458 Tinker, Chauncey Brewster. Biographical articles and newspaper clippings 1946-54, n.d. b. 12, f. 459 Yale University Library 1941-63 b. 12, f. 460-463 Miscellaneous subject files 1928-54, n.d. printed MATERIAL b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 blobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 448	William Blake	1925-57, n.d.
b. 12, f. 452 Illustrated advertisements[?] for books b. 12, f. 453 Samuel Johnson b. 12, f. 454 National Institute of Arts and Letters, nominations for Membership in the Department of Literature b. 12, f. 454 Notes on Wordsworth's volume of 1807" b. 12, f. 455-456 "Notes on Wordsworth's volume of 1807" b. 12, f. 457 Rare books and the Yale University Library Rare Book Room 1952, n.d. b. 12, f. 458 Tinker, Chauncey Brewster. Biographical articles and newspaper clippings 1946-54, n.d. b. 12, f. 459 Yale University Library 1941-63 b. 12, f. 460-463 Miscellaneous subject files 1928-54, n.d. printed MATERIAL b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius." printed version of letter printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 449-450	James Boswell	1927-49, n.d.
b. 12, f. 453 Samuel Johnson 1923-49, n.d. b. 12, f. 454 National Institute of Arts and Letters, nominations for Membership in the Department of Literature 1952 b. 12, f. 455-456 "Notes on Wordsworth's volume of 1807" 1950, n.d. b. 12, f. 457 Rare books and the Yale University Library Rare Book Room 1952, n.d. b. 12, f. 458 Tinker, Chauncey Brewster. Biographical articles and newspaper clippings 1946-54, n.d. b. 12, f. 459 Yale University Library 1941-63 b. 12, f. 460-463 Miscellaneous subject files 1928-54, n.d. PRINTED MATERIAL b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 451	A. E. Housman	1920-52
b. 12, f. 454 National Institute of Arts and Letters, nominations for Membership in the Department of Literature b. 12, f. 455-456 "Notes on Wordsworth's volume of 1807" b. 12, f. 457 Rare books and the Yale University Library Rare Book Room 1952, n.d. b. 12, f. 458 Tinker, Chauncey Brewster. Biographical articles and newspaper clippings 1946-54, n.d. b. 12, f. 459 Yale University Library 1941-63 b. 12, f. 460-463 Miscellaneous subject files 1928-54, n.d. PRINTED MATERIAL b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 452	Illustrated advertisements[?] for books	n.d.
b. 12, f. 455-456 "Notes on Wordsworth's volume of 1807" 1950, n.d. b. 12, f. 457 Rare books and the Yale University Library Rare Book Room 1952, n.d. b. 12, f. 458 Tinker, Chauncey Brewster. Biographical articles and newspaper clippings 1946-54, n.d. b. 12, f. 459 Yale University Library 1941-63 b. 12, f. 460-463 Miscellaneous subject files 1928-54, n.d. PRINTED MATERIAL b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Time S Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 453	Samuel Johnson	1923-49, n.d.
b. 12, f. 457 Rare books and the Yale University Library Rare Book Room 1952, n.d. b. 12, f. 458 Tinker, Chauncey Brewster. Biographical articles and newspaper clippings 1946-54, n.d. b. 12, f. 459 Yale University Library 1941-63 b. 12, f. 460-463 Miscellaneous subject files 1928-54, n.d. PRINTED MATERIAL b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 454		1952
b. 12, f. 458 Tinker, Chauncey Brewster. Biographical articles and newspaper clippings 1946-54, n.d. b. 12, f. 459 Yale University Library 1941-63 b. 12, f. 460-463 Miscellaneous subject files 1928-54, n.d. PRINTED MATERIAL b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 455-456	"Notes on Wordsworth's volume of 1807"	1950, n.d.
b. 12, f. 459 Yale University Library 1941-63 b. 12, f. 460-463 Miscellaneous subject files 1928-54, n.d. PRINTED MATERIAL b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 457	Rare books and the Yale University Library Rare Book Room	1952, n.d.
b. 12, f. 460-463 Miscellaneous subject files PRINTED MATERIAL b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 458	Tinker, Chauncey Brewster. Biographical articles and newspaper clippings	1946-54, n.d.
b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 459	Yale University Library	1941-63
b. 12, f. 464 Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies 1956 Apr 29 b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar 1938 Jan 22 Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10			
b. 12, f. 465 Harvard University Gazette calendar Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 460-463	Miscellaneous subject files	1928-54, n.d.
Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10		·	1928-54, n.d.
President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 b. 12, f. 466 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement n.d. b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	PRIN	NTED MATERIAL	
b. 12, f. 467 The Living Church 1942 Mar 11 b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	PRIN b. 12, f. 464	NTED MATERIAL Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies	1956 Apr 29
b. 12, f. 468 Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	PRIN b. 12, f. 464	TED MATERIAL Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies Harvard University Gazette calendar Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises	1956 Apr 29 1938 Jan 22
b. 12, f. 469 Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans n.d. b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 464 b. 12, f. 465	TED MATERIAL Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies Harvard University Gazette calendar Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537	1956 Apr 29 1938 Jan 22 1936 Oct 2
b. 12, f. 470 Time magazine 1949 Mar 28 b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 464 b. 12, f. 465 b. 12, f. 466	TED MATERIAL Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies Harvard University Gazette calendar Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement	1956 Apr 29 1938 Jan 22 1936 Oct 2 n.d.
b. 12, f. 471 Times Literary Supplement 1953 Apr 10	b. 12, f. 464 b. 12, f. 465 b. 12, f. 466 b. 12, f. 467	TED MATERIAL Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies Harvard University Gazette calendar Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement The Living Church Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter	1956 Apr 29 1938 Jan 22 1936 Oct 2 n.d. 1942 Mar 11
	b. 12, f. 464 b. 12, f. 465 b. 12, f. 466 b. 12, f. 467 b. 12, f. 468	TED MATERIAL Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies Harvard University Gazette calendar Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement The Living Church Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers	1956 Apr 29 1938 Jan 22 1936 Oct 2 n.d. 1942 Mar 11 n.d.
b. 12. f. 472 The Wall Street Journal 1914 Aug 8	b. 12, f. 464 b. 12, f. 465 b. 12, f. 466 b. 12, f. 467 b. 12, f. 468 b. 12, f. 469	TED MATERIAL Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies Harvard University Gazette calendar Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement The Living Church Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans	1956 Apr 29 1938 Jan 22 1936 Oct 2 n.d. 1942 Mar 11 n.d. n.d.
	b. 12, f. 464 b. 12, f. 465 b. 12, f. 466 b. 12, f. 467 b. 12, f. 468 b. 12, f. 469 b. 12, f. 470	Grace Church (New York, N.Y.) program and calendar, 2 copies Harvard University Gazette calendar Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 537 Horton, Carolyn (bookbinder). Printed advertisement The Living Church Manuzio, Aldo. "Apologia of Aldus Manutius," printed version of letter Printed by Bruce Rogers Second National Bank of New Haven. Flyer for personal loans Time magazine	1956 Apr 29 1938 Jan 22 1936 Oct 2 n.d. 1942 Mar 11 n.d. n.d. 1949 Mar 28

PRINTED MATERIAL (continued)

	Wellesley College News Stored in: Oversize, Box 22, folder 498	1938 Nov 17
b. 12, f. 473	Wharton, Edith. Front matter, introduction, and first two pages of <i>Ethan Frome</i> , printed version Includes: Note by Bruce Rogers, "This is the original plan for Ethan Frome Scribner's []" Includes: Note by CBT	1922
	"Yale Bicentennial Celebration," poster Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 536	1901
b. 12, f. 474	Yale News Digest	1944 Jan 4
	Yale University Bulletin, Calendar for Week Ending 6 June 1947 Stored in: Oversize, bsd, folder 502	1947
	Yale University. Commencement programs Stored in: Oversize, Box 25, folder 538	1899-1902
b. 12, f. 475	Yale University. Convocation program, 2 copies	1946 Oct 19
b. 12, f. 476	Yale University. Yale College, Sheffield Scientific School, School of Engineering, graduation exercises program	1941 Jun 17
b. 12, f. 477	Yale University Library. "An Exhibition of Rare and Important Books," catalog	1946
ОТН	HER PAPERS	
b. 13, f. 478-479	Daggett, Stanley. Notes taken in CBT's class, "The Age of Johnson"	n.d.
b. 13, f. 480	Donovan, Richard F. Fragment of the first draft of a Festival Mass With note, 1955, " commissioned by members of Christ Church Parish and by other friends of Chauncey Brewster Tinker"	1954 Dec 23
b. 13, f. 480 b. 13, f. 481	With note, 1955, " commissioned by members of Christ Church Parish and	1954 Dec 23 n.d.
	With note, 1955, " commissioned by members of Christ Church Parish and by other friends of Chauncey Brewster Tinker"	
b. 13, f. 481	With note, 1955, " commissioned by members of Christ Church Parish and by other friends of Chauncey Brewster Tinker" Metal box Note concerning an inscription in Tinker Ms. #200, Crystals from Sydenham edited by "Cygnus," 1855	n.d.
b. 13, f. 481 b. 13, f. 482	With note, 1955, " commissioned by members of Christ Church Parish and by other friends of Chauncey Brewster Tinker" Metal box Note concerning an inscription in Tinker Ms. #200, Crystals from Sydenham edited by "Cygnus," 1855 Includes: sheet of end-paper[?] "A Service Commemorating the Four Hundredth Anniversary of the First Prayer Book of Edward the Sixth," Christ Church (New Haven, Conn.), printed program "Through the kindness of the Librarian and the Keeper of Rare Books of Yale University, a copy of the first edition of the First Prayer Book will by used at	n.d. n.d.
b. 13, f. 481 b. 13, f. 482 b. 13, f. 483	With note, 1955, " commissioned by members of Christ Church Parish and by other friends of Chauncey Brewster Tinker" Metal box Note concerning an inscription in Tinker Ms. #200, Crystals from Sydenham edited by "Cygnus," 1855 Includes: sheet of end-paper[?] "A Service Commemorating the Four Hundredth Anniversary of the First Prayer Book of Edward the Sixth," Christ Church (New Haven, Conn.), printed program "Through the kindness of the Librarian and the Keeper of Rare Books of Yale University, a copy of the first edition of the First Prayer Book will by used at this service"	n.d. n.d. 1949 Jun 5

OTHER PAPERS (continued)

b. 13, f. 486a	Clippings from catalogs	undated
b. 13, f. 486b	Esher, Oliver Sylvain Baliol Brett, Viscount to Chauncey Brewster Tinker	1931 January 21
	CATALOG CARDS OF CBT'S BOOK AND MANUSCRIPT COLLECTION	
b. 14, f. 487	A-G	
b. 15, f. 488	H-Tre	n.d.
b. 16, f. 489	Tro-Z and manuscripts	n.d.
b. 17, f. 490	А-Н	
b. 18, f. 491	I-Z	
b. 19, f. 492	Manuscripts, American literature and gifts to the Rare Book Room	n.d.
b. 20, f. 493	Printed American literature, American literature manuscripts, missing items	n.d.
b. 21, f. 494	Accession information	ca. 1928-51
ITEMS REMOVED FROM BOOKS IN THE TINKER COLLECTION		
b. 27, f. 541-551	Items removed from books	circa 1925-1948

Oversize

2.5 linear feet (2 boxes + 9 broadside folders)

b. 22, f. 495	"Man's Natural State" (in Series II)	1928 Aug 25
b. 22, f. 496	Benét, Stephen Vincent. "The Island and the Fire" (in Series II)	1930
b. 22, f. 497	Klaeber, Fr. (Friedrich). Review of CBT's Beowulf (in Series II)	n.d.
b. 22, f. 498	Wellesley College News (in Series VI)	1938 Nov 17
b. bsd, folder 499	A New Portrait of James Boswell (in Series II)	1927
b. bsd, folder 500	"Rasselas in the New World" (in Series II)	
b. bsd, folder 501	Genealogical charts of Tinker family (in Series III)	1933, n.d.
b. bsd, folder 502	Yale University Bulletin, Calendar for Week Ending 6 June 1947 (in Series (in Series VI)	1947
b. bsd, folder 531	College of Wooster. Honorary doctorate (in Series III)	1919 Dec 9
b. bsd, folder 532	Hobart College. Honorary doctorate (in Series III)	1936
b. bsd, folder 533	Princeton University. Honorary doctorate (in Series III)	1937 Jun 22
b. bsd, folder 534	University of Rochester. Honorary doctorate (in Series III)	1937 Jun 21
b. bsd, folder 535	Yale University Degrees (in Series III)	1899-1902
b. 25, f. 536	"Yale Bicentennial Celebration," poster (in Series VI)	1901
b. 25, f. 537	Hobart and William Smith Colleges. "Inauguration of William Alfred Eddy as President," program of exercises (in Series VI)	1936 Oct 2
b. 25, f. 538	Yale University. Commencement programs (in Series VI)	1899-1902
b. 28	The Poetry of Matthew Arnold: A Commentary (written with Howard Foster Lowry)	1939–1939

Restricted Fragile

1.4 linear feet (3 boxes)

Restricted fragile material. Reference surrogates have been substituted in the main files. For further information consult the appropriate curator.

b. 23, f. 504 Box 4, folder 212 b. 23, f. 505 Box 5, folder 225 b. 23, f. 506 Box 5, folder 226 b. 23, f. 507 Box 5, folder 234 b. 23, f. 508 Box 5, folder 237 b. 23, f. 509 Box 5, folder 243 b. 23, f. 510 Box 6, folder 294 b. 23, f. 511 Box 7, folder 308 b. 23, f. 512 Box 12, folder 445 b. 23, f. 513 Box 12, folder 448
b. 23, f. 505 Box 5, folder 225 b. 23, f. 506 Box 5, folder 226 b. 23, f. 507 Box 5, folder 234 b. 23, f. 508 Box 5, folder 237 b. 23, f. 509 Box 5, folder 243 b. 23, f. 510 Box 6, folder 294 b. 23, f. 511 Box 7, folder 308 b. 23, f. 512 Box 12, folder 445 b. 23, f. 513 Box 12, folder 448
b. 23, f. 506 Box 5, folder 226 b. 23, f. 507 Box 5, folder 234 b. 23, f. 508 Box 5, folder 237 b. 23, f. 509 Box 5, folder 243 b. 23, f. 510 Box 6, folder 294 b. 23, f. 511 Box 7, folder 308 b. 23, f. 512 Box 12, folder 445 b. 23, f. 513 Box 12, folder 448
b. 23, f. 507 Box 5, folder 234 b. 23, f. 508 Box 5, folder 237 b. 23, f. 509 Box 5, folder 243 b. 23, f. 510 Box 6, folder 294 b. 23, f. 511 Box 7, folder 308 b. 23, f. 512 Box 12, folder 445 b. 23, f. 513 Box 12, folder 448
b. 23, f. 508 Box 5, folder 237 b. 23, f. 509 Box 5, folder 243 b. 23, f. 510 Box 6, folder 294 b. 23, f. 511 Box 7, folder 308 b. 23, f. 512 Box 12, folder 445 b. 23, f. 513 Box 12, folder 448
b. 23, f. 509 Box 5, folder 243 b. 23, f. 510 Box 6, folder 294 b. 23, f. 511 Box 7, folder 308 b. 23, f. 512 Box 12, folder 445 b. 23, f. 513 Box 12, folder 448
b. 23, f. 510 Box 6, folder 294 b. 23, f. 511 Box 7, folder 308 b. 23, f. 512 Box 12, folder 445 b. 23, f. 513 Box 12, folder 448
b. 23, f. 511 Box 7, folder 308 b. 23, f. 512 Box 12, folder 445 b. 23, f. 513 Box 12, folder 448
b. 23, f. 512 Box 12, folder 445 b. 23, f. 513 Box 12, folder 448
b. 23, f. 513 Box 12, folder 448
b 22 f 514 Pox 12 foldors 440 450
b. 23, f. 514 Box 12, folders 449-450
b. 23, f. 515-516 Box 12, folder 451
b. 23, f. 517 Box 12, folder 452
b. 23, f. 518 Box 12, folder 453
b. 23, f. 519 Box 12, folder 456
b. 23, f. 520-521 Box 12, folder 458
b. 23, f. 522 Box 12, folder 459
b. 23, f. 523-524 Box 12, folder 463
b. 23, f. 525 Box 12, folder 471
b. 23, f. 526 Box 12, folder 472
b. 23, f. 527 Box 12, folder 474
b. 24, f. 528 Box 7, folder 304
b. 24, f. 528a Box 7, folder 313
b. 24, f. 529 Box 7, folder 314
b. 24, f. 530 Box 13, folder 481

b. 26, f. 539	Box 7, folder 308a
b. 26, f. 540	Box 7, folder 308b

Selected Search Terms

The following terms have been used to index the description of this collection in the Library's online catalog. They are grouped by name of person or organization, by subject or location, and by occupation and listed alphabetically therein.

Subjects

Book collecting Collectors and collecting Educators

Genres / Formats

Photographic prints Printing plates

Names

Bacon, Leonard, 1887-1954
Benét, Stephen Vincent, 1898-1943
Hathaway, Charles Montgomery
Knapp, Lewis M. (Lewis Mansfield)
Lewis, Sinclair, 1885-1951
Newton, A. Edward (Alfred Edward), 1864-1940
Tinker, Chauncey Brewster, 1876-1963
Wilder, Thornton, 1897-1975

Corporate Bodies

Yale University -- Alumni and alumnae Yale University -- Faculty